
Numurkah Secondary College 

Information Evening 

Wed 9th May at 6.30pm 

NSC College Hall 

Parents and prospective students 

are warmly invited to attend our 

Information Evening. 

Come and see our outstanding facilities and find out 

how our programs will bring exceptional results for your 

child. For further information call 5862 1088. 

Welcoming Enrolments for 2019. 
QUALITY EDUCATION—OUR COMMITMENT TO OUR COMMUNITY 


